
From: Wendy Gottmers   
Sent: October-04-13 11:02 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Niagara Region Wind Corporation 
 
To the Ontario Energy Board:  Please do not grant permission to Hydro One Networks Inc. to 
upgrade 25 kilometers of a currently idle 115 kilo volt electricity transmission line and build a 
100 m connection to an existing transformer station.  This line would connect a wind farm 
operated by Niagara Region Wind Corporation, an U.S.A company, and its associated electricity 
line to the provincial power grid.  This to be done at the taxpayers' expense.   

According to Hydro One Networks Inc., in a feasibility study by John Sabiston, dated November 
22, 2012, the proposal has technical problems and compromises the reliability of the grid.  There 
are numerous other problems cited, those that I will not get into at this moment. 

I respectfully ask you not to grant Hydro One Networks the permission to do this upgrade. 

Thank you very much. 
 
Wendy Gottmers 
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